
Tamaskan Dog Register
A §501(c)4 non-profit canine registry

Monthly(-ish) Newsletter for Registered Breeders and Stud Owners

Welcome to the test run of our monthly(-ish) newsletter!

The TDR has so much going on, that it
becomes difficult to keep everyone
updated, especially when not everyone is
always on Facebook.

So we are going to try to send a monthly
newsletter, to keep you, our most valuable
friends and assets, properly informed of
what we're doing!

We have a lot of exciting, upcoming news
to share... but we want to make sure this
is working, first. So if you know breeders
who may not have their most updated
email addresses with us, or if you know
anyone we missed missed, please let us
know! Send us an email so that we can
have everyone added correctly!

Going forward, this newsletter will be used for announcements and outreach from
the TDR and the Committee of Breeders. This may include general news, events,
updates to health testing, newly approved breeding dogs, new litter announcements,
and everything in between!

We would also like to hear from you! We want to know about your dogs'
accomplishments, fun stories from you or your puppy owners, and feedback on how
we're doing! We want to have featured stories, and yours could be one of them!
 

Please submit any stories, ideas, concerns, or questions to
newsletter@tamaskandogregister.com.

Stay Tuned! We will be making a SUPER exciting
announcement before the end of March!
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